
                                               

  
 

 

 
Memorandum of Understanding 

November 2022 
 
This Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) between the Ontario Federation of Snowmobile 
Clubs (OFSC) and the Ontario Federation of All Terrain Vehicle Clubs (OFATV) is intended to 
formalize the relationship between two of Ontario’s largest recreational trail organizations, the 
purpose of which is to:  
 

● Work towards common goals and outcomes as it relates to the promotion, sustainability, 
and growth of recreational trails and organized powersports in the Province of Ontario;  

● Seek alignment and partnerships between organized snowmobile and ATV clubs in the 
Province of Ontario; 

● Support and amplify our respective messaging around seasonal trail usage, safety, 
trespassing, off-trail riding, and respecting landowners;  

● Leverage our respective community and economic impacts to increase support from 
government at the municipal, provincial, and federal levels; and 

● Share infrastructure and trail maintenance costs and partner on government grants and 
funding opportunities, where applicable.  
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